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Fifth Circuit Case Provides Guidance for Employers in the
Healthcare Industry
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The Fifth Circuit Court of Appeals handed employers an important legal victory with respect to

managing employees with disabilities and considering accommodation requests. In an article for

Medical Journal Houston, Joe Gagnon explains what employers in the health care industry can learn

from the Court’s significant opinion.

To read the article visit Medical Journal Houston.
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